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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 

In school 
 

Year 2 
Kyarah & Kajus 

 
Year 1  

Kai  
 

Reception 
Amelija 

 
Nursery 

Thiago, Nikola, Keziah 
& Harlen 

 
 

Home learning 
 

Year 2 
Mina & Evie 

 
Year 1 

Milana & Logan 
 

Reception 
Chayton & Eloise 
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Friday 22nd January 2021 

It has been really good this week to see lots of children who 
are at home when the Hansel and Gretel home learning packs 
were dropped off. We hope you are enjoying the new story 
and activities. We are hoping to start posting some short 
videos on Tapestry and the website to support parents with 
learning at home. At the moment we are trialling this and will 
let you know once it is up and running for everyone.  

We really enjoy seeing your learning on Tapestry. Please keep hold of 
all your home learning work and bring it back to school when we are 
fully open again. Please get in touch through Tapestry, email or 
phone call to the office if you have any questions or queries. We will 
be continuing our phone calls to families at home next week. These 

are challenging times for everyone and we want to make sure our school 
community has as much support as possible.  
The children who are attending school and nursery have been getting on with their 
learning this week. We are really proud of how they are managing the routines 
and changes we have made to keep everyone as safe as possible.  

Win a £20 ALDI 
voucher! 

 

Next week we will be 
emailing out a link to a quick parent 

questionnaire about home learning. We 
would love to hear your feedback and 
look at any ways we could improve 

what we are offering.  
One person who completes the 

questionnaire will be chosen at random 
to receive a £20 ALDI voucher. 

Check out the Home Learning page on the school website for lots of links to online 
learning activities and games 

PE in school.  
Reception 

PE on Monday & Friday 
Year 1 

PE on Wednesday & Friday 
Year 2 

PE on Tuesday & Friday 

Free School Meals 
Vouchers for the first 3 weeks of term 
are being delivered today. We will do 
our best to get them out to everyone. 
Breakfast packs will be delivered next 
week to families receiving Free School 

Meal vouchers.  
If you did not receive vouchers last 

Summer during the lockdown 
but think you may be 

entitled now then please 
contact the school office.  




